
Von:  Claudia Pilnei 
An: operations@cenelec.eu    
CC: Hamm, Stephan;  Klement, Peter;  Wanka-Enikeeva, Renata 
Datum: 08.01.2010 08:28 
Betreff: Provisional draft mandate on fluorescent lamps, high-intensity dischargelamps, and ballast and 
luminaires able to operate such lamps 
 
Dear Catherine,  
 
Please find hereafter the comments of the German National Committee concerning the above-mentioned mandate 
 
The German National Committee is in favour with the Draft Mandate and is of the opinion that this Standardisation 
project should be worked out under the scope of CLC/TC 34Z "Luminaires and associated equipment" in close 
cooperation with CEN/TC 169 "Light and Lighting". Apart from the energy requirements further aspects have to be 
included like the effect of lighting on human beings (circadian rhythm). 
  
 
With the best wishes for the new year.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
German National Committee 
of CENELEC 
Secretariat 
Claudia Pilnei 
Team Assistant 
International Cooperation 
for Mr Teigeler 
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